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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes for August 29, 2008 

1. At 2:00 pm the recessed regular meting of August 28th reconvened at the Law Offices 
of Margaret Jacobs in Lebanon.  The following attended the reconvened session: 
Simon Carr (chair), Charles Ragan (member), Dick Jones (member), Mike Woodard 
(town offices building committee), Phil Stiles (Title Pro), Ray and Tina Clark and 
Margaret Jacobs. 

2. The session’s purpose was to close on the Town’s purchase of Ray and Tina Clark’s 
property for the new Town Offices.  The Town was represented by Phil Stiles, and 
the Clarks by Margaret Jacobs.  Closing documents were reviewed and approved, and 
the Town then paid the $573,003.41 due. 

3. The meeting adjourned at 3:00 pm. 
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